
FOR YOUR INFORMATION

The Trustees of the CoƩonwood Mansion PreservaƟon FoundaƟon have voted to 
extend the closure of the facility unƟl April 1, 2021. This will cover any extension 
of the ban connected with COVID-19 and provide Ɵme for essenƟal repairs. A 
review is currently taking place of any and all funding now available for not for 
profit organizaƟons affected by the virus and for museums in parƟcular.

This message and others will be going to members with email addresses and 
posted on our website only. This is to save Ɵme on the expenses connected with 
regular mail. We will also provide informaƟon to local newspapers and 92.9. 
Phone messages to the Mansion are checked regularly and will be answered.

The July Daylily sale will be held this year and informaƟon concerning it will be 
posted on our website. There will be no access to the interior of the Mansion. If 
you know persons interested in the Mansion who have no computer access 
please be kind enough to inform them of this and other material we will be 
sending you.

We are also looking for Volunteers to assist us in painƟng the Pavilion and the 
small bridges on site and the repair of our sign out in front of the Mansion. These 
repairs will be done in July or August. Please call and leave your name and phone 
number if you’re interested in helping and we will get back to you.

The Mansion phone number is: 905-776-2538

Our email address is: coƩonwoodmansion@gmail.com

Our website is: www.coƩonwoodmansion.ca

thanks everyone for your paƟence and support,

Richard Hoover President,

CoƩonwood Mansion PreservaƟon FoundaƟon


